
 

 

 

29/03/2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have had a very busy week in nursery and are all looking forward to the Easter 

break. The Easter bunny came to visit and it was so exciting! He left lots of muddy 

paw prints leading outside to hundreds of chocolate eggs. We had so much fun 

hunting for them. Some had been hidden really well and took a very long time to 

find. We all decorated Easter baskets in preparation for the Easters bunny’s visit and 

were able to take lots of eggs home.  

This week, some of us have also had some Easter treats. We have tried hot cross 

buns and also made some Easter nests using chocolate and Rice Krispies. We have 

been singing various Easter songs during the week and also had discussions about 

why we celebrate Easter.  

In the outdoor area we have continued having lots of fun using all the water 

resources and making sure all our plants have enough water. It has been very muddy 

with all the rain we’ve had, so we have been getting very messy! It rained so hard 

one day that we decided to make a den with tarpaulin and the climbing frames. It 

made a great shelter and kept us a little bit drier.  

We have really enjoyed our theme this half term and are now beginning to think 

about our new theme ‘New Life’ for next half term.  In preparation for this our 

optional home challenge for during the holidays is linked with animals. We would 

love you to help your child create something linked to a pet, favourite animal or a 

visit you may have been on where you’ve seen animals. We would be really grateful 

if you could bring any completed challenges into school on your child’s first day back 

as we will share them during group times.  We hope you all have a lovely Easter and 

look forward to seeing any Wow! moments on tapestry of things you have been up 

to.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  


